
 

 

6 June 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer  

Year 6 Induction Day and Parent Evening  

We are thrilled to welcome Year 6 students to Stanchester Academy for their induction day on 
Wednesday 2 July 2025. 

The purpose of the day is to introduce your child to their new school, head of year, teaching staff 
and senior leaders, all of whom are committed to ensuring your child feels welcome and ready for 
their transition from primary to secondary school.   

Parents are welcome to drop off at the front of school between 8am - 8.20am, please note our 
school buses will also be arriving at this time, so please park considerately. Our fantastic team of 
senior students will be present to direct and assist wherever needed.   

The students will enter school via the main reception where Mrs Acreman (Head of Year) and her 
tutor team will be located to welcome and settle students into the main hall.   

During the day, students will take part in a range of activities including:  

• Getting to know you time with their tutor group 
• Three timetabled lessons   
• Supported break and lunch activities   

We ask that students bring a packed lunch on this day. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, and would like provision, please discuss this with your child’s primary school. They will 
also need to bring their completed ‘Passports to Stanchester’ (see previous email) and a pencil 
case. 

In order to avoid parents being delayed by the school buses, we ask that your child is collected 
from the green gates to the left of our school reception when looking at the school, at 2pm. 
Again, our senior students will be on hand to support. Please inform us in advance of the day if 
your child is due to be collected or will be walking home. 

Induction Evening 

We invite Parents and Carers to attend our induction evening, which takes place on the same 
date, Wednesday 2 July 5pm – 5.45pm. 

During this evening, our senior leadership team and key staff members will deliver presentations, 
which will cover a range of topics and information. You will also be given the opportunity to meet 
your child’s tutor. The event should ensure any frequently asked questions are covered. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs G Glentworth 
Assistant Headteacher 


